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I'm writing in protest to the potential rezoning of 13647 N 87th Street 85260.

I live 2 blocks south and do not want zoning law/regulation changed for our neighborhood so
that one person may generate a profit. The character that is our neighborhood could be forever
compromised. The idea that this is anything but a for-profit endeavor by the buyer is
borderline offensive to the governing body and fellow residents. We are expected to believe a
life-long architect (who's entire body of work is around structures, finishes and aesthetics) is
building a 2 story "dream home" backed to a highway with a giant wall in the small back yard
is the actual plan and not a rental property or flip? Please.

Respectfully,

Robert Fitzgerald
480-272-2289 
8543 E Sutton Dr 
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